COVER LETTER



To the Editor, Dr. A. Bobilya,

[bookmark: _GoBack]My colleagues and I are eager to share the results of our paper entitled, “Pedalcyclist fatalities and socioeconomic status: A spatial epidemiological analyis of the United States, 2011-2013,” with the readership of the Journal of Outdoor Recreation, Education, and Leadership (JOREL). Given that JOREL publishes research that focuses on the intersection of recreation (like bicycling) and education, we believe that our paper – which focuses on how socioeconomic inequalities might explain pedalcyclist fatality rates – is a good fit. We discovered, through analyzing secondary data from the National Highway Traffic Safety Association and the US Census Bureau in the USA, that pedalcyclist fatalities are the highest (and have been for several years) in states with the highest aggregate poverty rates. We believe that the results of our study could inform state-level policy to permit safer recreation. We hope that you will consider this paper for your interesting and prestigious journal. Upon publication, we hope to share our paper through our various social media outlets. 

Sincerely,
Justin McDaniel
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